

Full Committee Meeting	Thursday 16 th Feb 2023
Attendees	Leigh Jenkins, Ian Ainscough, Charlie Price, Ina Morris,
Apologies	Hannah Ormerod

1. Emma asked by email if the Exec had any contacts to arrange a Summer Swim Social venue – LJ said she would check with M who may have a possible contact.
2. SW fed back that she had not had much success from local media outlets but would continue to progress.
3. Kit team requested permission to progress a new 2023 season order – CP would liaise with the kit team. HO was not in attendance so it was suggested she be kept in the loop.
4. Exec thanked IW and TF for setting up a training camp for 2023. Exec suggested that the committee have a bigger input into the organization for 2024.
5. IA mentioned he had contacted the BTF and the Sailing and Canoe club regarding insurance cover for moving the pontoon for race set up. He wanted it to be clear to the insurers what we did, and the risks involved. So far, the only BTF reply was that the task should be risk assessed and be done by competent people.
6. Remainder of the meeting was based around the 2024 Development Plan which CP and IM had commenced. CP will continue working with relevant parties and publish when draft is completed.
7. Next meeting is on March 15th – Full Committee